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April 8, 2013  

To Chairperson Crisanti and EYCC Members,  

Our association, CodeBlueWestTO, does not support Councillor Grimes in his decision to defer 
acceptance of the Mimico-by-the-Lake Secondary Plan.    

We agree that further work is needed to address key issues which stop the plan from providing a 
framework for true revitalisation; however, after spending 6 years of tax payer time and money, we do 
not believe that an additional two months will result in a resolution of these issues. A deferral at this 
time will not bring meaningful change to the plan. Moreover, additional direction from council is clearly 
required.   

We are part of a growing group of Toronto residents who are concerned about the development of 
Toronto’s western waterfront.  We have organized a considerable opposition to this plan, and feel the 
deferral may be an attempt to limit our effectiveness as a citizen group to drive meaningful change to 
the plan.    

On behalf of CodeBlueWestTO and the 678 + residents we represent, we ask council to consider that 
we do not support Councillor Grimes’ upcoming motion to be submitted to Etobicoke York Community 
Council on April 9th, 2013..      

Regards,  

Kyle Gojic, 
Vicki Bourgeois 
Megan Norfolk 
On behalf of the CodeBlueWestTO team  
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